
From: Robin Brumett
To: City Council
Subject: Item One on Comprehensive Plan Docket
Date: Sunday, June 14, 2015 4:15:38 PM

Please approve Item One  for further study and direct Staff to study setting a v/c ratio limit on collector
 arterials. 
Please know we are intensely concerned about this.

Robin Brumett & Family
19335 22nd Ave. N.W.
Shoreline, WA.  98177
rebrumett@aol.com
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